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ASX Announcement 
30 April 2020 

BINGO SECURES APPROVAL FOR MODIFICATION 6 AT 
EASTERN CREEK RECYCLING AND LANDFILL FACILITY 

 
BINGO Industries Limited (BINGO) today advised that the New South Wales Independent 
Planning Commission has approved the proposed modification (Mod. 6) to BINGO’s existing 
planning approval at its recycling and landfill facility at Eastern Creek. 
 

The operational changes included under Mod. 6 include: 

 

• an increase of the annual landfill limit from 700,000 tonnes per annum to 1 million tonnes per 
annum (excluding residual waste from the Material Processing Centres); and 

 

• an increase in the operating hours of the Material Processing Centres to 24 hours / 7 days per 
week (including Public Holidays), and an extension of hours for the receipt of materials and 
operation of the crushing area and landfill. 

 
As a result of this approval, BINGO will have the opportunity for increased revenues going forward and 
to create operational and network efficiencies in the near term, by being able to operate our current 
recycling facilities for extended hours. 
 

-ENDS- 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the BINGO Continuous Disclosure Committee. 

For further information: 

Investors: Tara Osborne   +61 499 998 572 
Media:  Chris Gordon   +61 467 333 440  
 
 

 


